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Early last week when the matter of possible news media questions on
the EPG release came up, General Starbird said he would prefer to hold
explanatory responses down to something like, "This transfer is being
made because the Pacific Missile Range has an immediate requirement
to use EPG now, and the AEC does not havean immediate requirement
for it.”

However, DoD is preparing a Q & A sheet, and Mr. Salisbury told Cannon
to prepare 8 is to be séi Oo AEC and State for coordination;

Cannon's is attached. Cannon gave it to me and requested that I supply
answers, for use if these questions are asked.

 

 

I believe General Starbird prefers not to have these @ & A sheets
prepared in advance, except for thesisingle response shown above.
Request your advice.

The attached memo to Chairman McCone describes the present status of

the press release as of noon, June 13. .. Gen. Lyte pieced es Weis seemed
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Do you have any plans for testing again at EPG? How long would it take to go back?

What is the status of the NTS? Are there any plans for testing there?

Will the AEC retain any office or employees at EPG?

what will happen to current AEC employees cr its contractor employees at EPG?

How many are affected? |

Will any AEC equipment remain at EPS? If so how long will it continue to be usable?

How much saving will result for the AEC?

 


